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LDBE Thought for the Week, 2nd October 2023 

Dear Colleagues and Friends, 
 
This week is National Dyslexia Awareness week, a time that 
individuals with dyslexia from all backgrounds and walks of 
life will be celebrated. The British Dyslexia Association 
website sets out the theme for the week: 
 
‘At the British Dyslexia Association, we know that each 
person with dyslexia experiences it in ways unique to them. 
Each will have their own set of strengths and challenges 
and tread their own path through life. We want to celebrate 
the diversity of the dyslexic community and the rich variety 
of lived experiences of dyslexia. That's why we have chosen 
the theme of Uniquely You for Dyslexia Awareness Week. 
You are special. You are distinctive. You are exceptional.’ 

 
What a powerful message 

‘You are special. You are distinctive. You are exceptional.’  

This is clearly not just a message for Dyslexia Awareness week or those with dyslexia; it is a 

message I know all our schools focus on with pupils and students.  As I move around the 

Diocese, I can see that this message is promoted through church schools’ distinctive and 

theologically rooted vision, encouraging pupils to be individual, unique and the best that 

they can be so that they can flourish in all areas of life.   As I was reflecting on my school 

visits, it made me question what does that mean for the adults. Staff in school are excellent 

at encouraging children to be uniquely themselves, celebrating their gifts and talents, but 

how easy is it for the adults in schools to apply that to themselves? It is certainly just as 

important for the adults in our schools as the pupils. 

In Psalm 139:13-14 the writer David states 
For you created my inmost being; 
you knit me together in my mother’s womb. 
I praise you because I am fearfully and wonderfully made; 

I wonder how many of us feel we are special, distinctive and exceptional, or fearfully and  
wonderfully made on a daily basis.  I wonder if some of us when asked to do something new 
have an automatic reaction of ‘Who me? Surely someone else could do  a better job’. Often 
we feel a sense of imposter syndrome: that surely, it’s been a mistake that we have been 
asked. However, taking learning from the British Dyslexia Association’s Uniquely You theme 
and Psalm 139, we need to remind ourselves that, as people created as unique, only we can 
bring what we bring, no one else can.  We are unique, our gifts and talents are unique and 
therefore what we bring to our day is of upmost importance.  
So perhaps next time you are reminding pupils and students that they are special, distinctive, 
exceptional and fearfully and wonderfully made, let’s also remind ourselves that the same 
applies to us.  
from Lynsey Norris, Assistant Diocesan Director of Education 
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To book a place, please use link to our website here 
 

https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=336
https://data.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/civicrm/event/info?id=5669&reset=1
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Upcoming LDBE Courses 
 
Please click on the course information below for more details and to book a place. 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Date Time Course   

28/09/2023 13:30-15:00 RE Cluster online 

03/10/2023 16:00-17:00 Collective Worship Cluster online 

04/10/2023 10:00-11:00 Diocesan Headteacher Briefing  online 

04/10/2023 17:30-19:00 Governor Briefing online 

09/10/2023 16:00-18:00 
Your Curriculum and Your  
Theologically Rooted Vision 

online 

10/10/2023 10:00-12:00 Bishop Visitors Meeting In person 

11/10/2023 10:00-12:00 Bishop Visitors Meeting In person 

12/10/2023 13:30-15:30 RE Subject Leadership online 

17/10/2023 16:00-18:00 
Collective Worship: Enabling pupils 
and adults to flourish 

online 

18/10/2023 10:00-15:30 Leaders Wellbeing day In person 

18/10/2023 16:00-18:00 Church School Governor Induction online 

https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=340
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=340
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=340
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=340
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=341
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=341
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=341
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=341
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=342
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=342
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=342
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=342
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=343
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=343
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=343
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=343
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=344
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=344
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=344
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=344
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=344
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=345
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=345
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=345
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=345
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=346
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=346
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=346
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=346
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=347
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=347
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=347
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=347
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=348
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=348
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=348
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=348
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=348
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=349
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=349
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=349
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=349
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=350
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=350
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=350
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=350
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LDBE Thought for the Week, 2nd October 2023 

 
 
Getting Better at Ways of Knowing in RE 
 

 
After carrying out the first phase of an action research project on assessment and RE during 
the previous academic year, Gillian Georgiou, the Diocesan RE Adviser, has worked with 
Olivia Seymour (Diocese of York) to produce a guidance document on what it might look like 
to ‘get better’ at the ways of knowing (disciplinary knowledge) in RE. You can find this 
guidance document here. 
 
This will be followed by a practical resource to be used in school to support the development 
of RE assessment processes, expected to be available in the second half of autumn term.  
 
If you require any support with RE curriculum, teaching and learning or assessment, or if you 
would like to find out more about the second phase of the action research project, please 
contact Gillian at gillian.georgiou@lincoln.anglican.org  

https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/page/?title=Assessing+Progress+in+RE&pid=48&action=saved
mailto:gillian.georgiou@lincoln.anglican.org

